
 

 

 

July 20, 2012 

IMM NOTIFICATION TO PJM MEMBERS OF DISCLOSURE 

OF CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION PURSUANT TO 

OATT ATTACHMENT M–APPENDIX § I.D 

 

Monitoring Analytics, LLC, acting in its capacity as the Independent Market Monitor 

for PJM (Market Monitor), has received the attached request for confidential 

information from the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (BPU), in accordance with 

the procedures defined in Section I.D of Attachment M–Appendix to the PJM Open 

Access Transmission Tariff (OATT). The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

(FERC) has previously approved the BPU as an Authorized Commission pursuant to 

the Authorized Commission Procedures. The BPU is required to preserve the 

confidentiality of this data pursuant to the Non-Disclosure Agreement that the BPU 

entered into with PJM and the Certification provided to PJM.  The BPU has affirmed 

that the information will only be shared with Authorized Persons who have executed 

a confidentiality agreement. 

The Market Monitor must receive email notification (MA@monitoringanalytics.com) of 

any objections from Affected Members by Wednesday, July 25, 2012.  If no objection 

is received the information will be provided to the BPU. An objection initiates a 

process that first requires a conference between the Affected Member and the BPU. If 

this conference does not produce a satisfactory result, Affected Members may pursue 

a “fast track” legal action at the FERC within three days or the requested information 

will be supplied to the BPU. 












